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November 8 Election: 
Certified Write-In Candidates 

 
Kootenai County Clerk Jim Brannon announced voting information for the 
November 8 election.  “The deadline to file as a Write-in candidate ended on 
Tuesday October 11” he said.   

Write-in candidates must file a Declaration of Intent and be certified through the 
County or the State.  Votes for these individuals, who have met this requirement 
will be counted and reported provided that the candidate is written-in for the 
proper office and no more than one person is selected for that office.    

A list of Write-in candidates can be found at: 
http://www.sos.idaho.gov/ELECT/candidat/2016/16_General_WriteIn_List.pdf 
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